
 

 

                                                                                                                                     Village of Berlin Heights 

                                                                                                                                     May 9, 2018 

 

 

 

Mayor Carl Kamm called the May 9, 2018 meeting of the Berlin Heights Council to order at 7:00P.M.  All in 

attendance recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  Members in attendance were:  Marshall Cade, Richard Close, 

Richard Eckel, Karen Foster, Brett Leimeister, and Connie Ward. Also in attendance were Brad Green, Dave 

Csehi, and Randy Strickler.  Mayor Kamm presented the minutes of the April 11, 2018 meeting.  Foster moved 

and Ward seconded to approve the minutes.  All present voted aye.   

 

AUDIENCE PARTICIPATION 

Dave Csehi was present to discuss the David Sexton Memorial Highway designation and dedication ceremony.  

It will be held on May 25th at 10:00am at the Berlin Township Fire Station. 

 

ZONING INSPECTOR’S REPORT 

None 

 

MAYOR’S REPORT 

DUI fines of $1,440.00 State Costs_$0.00_ were received from Erie County Court. 

The police activity report for April, 2018 was presented. The report will be placed on file.  

Annual sidewalk inspections are done.  8 properties will be notified.   

 

FISCAL OFFICER’S REPORT 

GENERAL FUND     $260,931.46         PAYROLL      $ 12,752.91 

SPECIAL REVENUE    $  60,964.42          BILLS                 $   6,456.75 

POLICE LEVY                          $  29,629.50 

TOTAL     $351,525.38        TOTAL  $  19,209.66             

Leimeister moved and Foster seconded to pay the bills. All present voted aye. 

  

SOLICITOR’S REPORT 

None 
 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Street- Brad Green reported tree trimming at the park is done. The pine tree by the light pole has been removed.  

Trash collection will be held on 3rd Tuesday of May.  Roadside trimming, mowing, and spraying is being done 

also.  New signs are being installed.  Mr. Eckel donated a push lawn mower to the Village and Council 

approved the purchase of an additional push mower. 

Park – The roof repair on the picnic shelter was discussed.  

Finance- None 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

None 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

The sidewalks that need weed trimming were discussed.  Property owners were notified during sidewalk 

inspections. 

The 3 mill operating levy was discussed.  It was decided to prepare necessary paperwork. 

Discussion was held about business activity on property located behind West Main Street and Berlin Road.  

Zoning Inspector will be instructed to investigate about a possible zoning violation. 



 

 

 

 

ADJOURN: At 8:47 Foster moved and Ward seconded to adjourn.   All present voted aye. 

 

 

 

 _____________________________________             

                Mayor Carl J. Kamm 

___________________________ 

Attest: Kathy A. Deehr, Fiscal Officer 

 


